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Wishing you all a very Happy, healthy and prosperous New 
Year.  
 
We had a very good Christmas Party in December despite 
the terrible weather and our monthly meeting clashing with 
Bookham late night shopping and road diversions but well 
done to all those Members who managed to get to the Barn 
Hall.  Many thanks to all members of the committee who 
helped make the party a success.   
 
Also many thanks to Hazel for helping us with  the card 
making and supplying all the necessary bits and pieces to 
make a truly wonderful Christmas card—many ideas.  
Thank you also to Katherine (Clayton) for helping us with 
the ‘surprise activity’ - Scandinavian Fabric Stars. Thank 
you Katherine for your patience for those who did not get it 
right first time!  And thank you Margaret for a delicious 
chocolate cake! 
 
Margaret Markham send in the following message: 
 
“What a great evening  we had last night, I enjoyed it very 
much and as I am not usually a ‘party animal’ the MVQ’s 
Christmas party was a special. 
 
To have time to exercise the ‘little grey cells’ in a semi 
competitive way, also to be able to indulge our love of 
‘fiddling’  - as my husband would describe it– to come home 
with a new skill and ideas, was the icing on the cake.” 
 
The raffle on the night raised £65—so well done everyone—
I think we had a good party! 
 
Sandy 

www.molevalleyquilters.org.uk 

 

Christmas Party fun 2018 



New Treasurer 
 
As you all know we have a new Treasurer and successor to 
Gill Harris  -  Brigitte Tiller. 
 
We welcome Britt on to the Committee. 
 

Dear Friends.   
 
May I introduce myself.  I am Britt Tiller, 
your new Treasurer and successor to Gill  
Harris.  Quilting and making crafts is a 
passion of mine,  in particular  decorating 
a project.  As we travelled a  lot due to 
my  husband’s  career  I have  been     
fortunate to come  across  many ways of 

creating lovely works. 
 
I look forward to being part of MVQ Committee and support 
the  decisions  made  to make  each meeting  a source of  
pleasure and discovery. 
 
 

Coffee and Tea Rota 2019 
 

If you could help with serving  
coffee/tea  at our meetings 
could  you please sign up on the 
notice board or speak to Sue 
Marsh. 

 
Dates for your Diary 

 
Quilt Room Dorking Sale 

 
The Quilt Room Dorking has its shop 
sale from: 

 
 Thursday 3 January to  

  Saturday 5 January 2019 
 

Please note that the Quilt Room has 
moved to Beare Green Dorking. 

 
*********** 

 
Fabric sale and Exhibition  at  

Farnham Maltings 
 

Sunday 13 January 2019 10-4pm 
 

£6 Entry, £3 after 1 pm 
 

*********** 
 

Spring Quilt Festival Ardingly 
 

25 January 2019 
 

************* 
 

Crafting Live Sandown  
 

26 January 2019 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Programme for 2019 
 

Our Programme for 2019:  Our new 2019 Programme 
will be available at the AGM as the Year will now run  
From April to April. 
 
The programme until April 2019 is: 
 
January 3  Gill Harris—”40 years of quilting –my 
   patchwork journey” 
 
February 7  Four Corners 
 
March  7  Judi Kirk—”What judges look for” -                 
  an in - depth look at judging in the UK
  
  

April 4  AGM followed by  Show and Tell 

 
If any Member has a request /suggestions for a particular 
speaker or quilting problems we can all share please let 
us know. 
 


